
 
 

  
 
  
 
Our first meeting of the school year will be Monday, September 18 at 6:30pm in the FHHS 
Teacher’s Room.  Hope you can join us.   
  
The Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) is looking for new members to join and contribute to the 
educational experience of our student and school community. It’s also a great way to have fun, make a 
difference, and get connected if you’re new to the community.  
  
Can’t make this meeting, no worries. We meet the first Monday of each month at 6:30 pm in the 
Teacher’s Room.   
 
No time to Volunteer? No problem. You can simply purchase a PTSA membership. This donation helps 
fund programs that support our teachers and students.  
 
Check out our Facebook page at Friday Harbor High School PTSA or reach out to us at 
fhhsptsa@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to your support.  
 
The FHHS PTSA Board  

 
 
Mail or drop off your donation at the High School Office. Make checks payable to FHHS PTSA. 
 
 
Parent(s) Name: _____________________ Student(s) Name: _____________________ 
Email:                   ______________________ 
 
Mark donation type: 
$30 Family         _____   
$20 Individual    _____  
$20 Sponsor a Teacher ______   Teachers’ Name: _________________________ 
$40 Business      _____ 
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